
Feedback on Roadside Vendor License Issues 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient's Name] 

[Insert Recipient's Title] 

[Insert Recipient's Organization] 

[Insert Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback regarding the issues 

surrounding roadside vendor licenses in our community. As a concerned citizen and local 

business supporter, I believe it is important to address these challenges to create a more 

conducive environment for all vendors. 

Firstly, I have noticed that the application process for obtaining a roadside vendor license is often 

cumbersome and unclear. Many vendors struggle with understanding the requirements and face 

delays in the approval process. It would be beneficial to streamline the application procedure and 

create clear guidelines that can be easily accessed by prospective vendors. 

Moreover, I am concerned about the enforcement of regulations impacting existing vendors. 

Some have reported receiving citations for minor infractions, while others operate without issue 

despite similar circumstances. A more equitable enforcement approach would help establish 

consistency and fairness within the marketplace. 

I believe that by working collaboratively with vendors and engaging them in the decision-

making process, we can develop a robust framework that supports local entrepreneurship while 

ensuring public safety and community standards. 

Thank you for considering this feedback. I hope to see positive changes regarding roadside 

vendor licensing in the near future. Please feel free to reach out if you would like to discuss this 

matter further. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Contact Information] 


